From: Joel Lowry

To: Eads, Cristina, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] RE: Goodnight Midstream - Nolan Ryan SWD Reportable Release - Alternative Sampling Plan
Date: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 4:25:59 PM

Cristina,

Thank you! | made it a point to only request for the base of the excavation. | really appreciate it!
Respectfully,

Joel

From: Eads, Cristina, EMNRD <Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us>

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 4:22 PM

To: Joel Lowry <joel@etechenv.com>

Subject: RE: Goodnight Midstream - Nolan Ryan SWD Reportable Release - Alternative Sampling Plan

Joel,

Your alternative sampling plan is approved with the following condition:
e Each sidewall sample collected from the off-pad area should represent no more than 200
square feet.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Cristina Eads | 505-670-5601

From: Joel Lowry <joel@etechenv.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 3:39 PM

To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Enviro@state.nm.us>

Subject: [EXT] Goodnight Midstream - Nolan Ryan SWD Reportable Release - Alternative Sampling
Plan

Ms. Eads,

Please find attached an Field Sample Location/Affected Area Map that has been prepared for a
release that was discovered at Goodnight Midstream’s Nolan Ryan SWD on 9/14/2020. It depicts the
affected area along with chloride concentrations from field soil samples collected during the initial
assessment. | was hoping that you might consider approving an alternative sampling plan to include
the collection of composite soil samples from the base of the excavation representing every 400 sq.
ft. for an approximate total of 107 floor samples? It goes without saying the soil samples will include
wet and/or visibly stained areas from which discrete samples will also be collected. The proposed
alternative sampling interval is based on the anticipated prompt response, the size/nature of the
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release and the depth to groundwater. | should note that immediate notification has been made and
an initial Form C-141 is being uploaded through the payment portal if it hasn’t been already. Once |
receive and incident number | will tie it to this email so that it can be hung on the imaging site. If you
have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact me by phone or

email. Thanks.

Respectfully,

Joel Lowry



